From:

D Cohen

Subject:

SENR Exhibits SB326 - Testimony - addendum

Date:

Wednesday, February 15, 2017 4:06:24 PM

Senator Dembrow and others on the Committee,

I was disturbed to hear that now there is a possibility of a pet adoption tax _deduction_ versus tax _credit_.

I seriously doubt that those for whom the bill is, presumably, supposed to help – those in lower income brackets, will be the main beneficiaries of a tax deduction.

We know that most people in lower income brackets do not itemize deductions.

I find no sense to this new idea at all; it's worse than the orginal.

Donna L Cohen, MEd, MLIS Portland, Oregon 503-737-1425 citizen@civicthinker.net

Civics for Adults Workshop Series: To Enhance Civic Knowledge and Inspire Political Engagement Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/Civics-for-Adults-1490728887922036/